
  

 

2nd February 2024 

Local Memories, Broadening Horizons 
Rocket week has been a total blast!! In addition to space themed Art, English and Science 

we launched the week with a wonderful performance of ‘To the Moon and Back’, written 

by and starring Norfolk panto legend and Britain’s Got Talent star, Ben Langley.  The 

brilliant one-man play is all about the science behind a rocket trip to the moon, the 

children were totally captivated.  On Thursday approximately 80 homemade rockets were 

launched from our school playground, what an incredible effort from our pupils and 

thanks to those parents that assisted the builds - we have been so impressed with their 

creativity and enthusiasm for this project.  I think we can all agree that Rocket week 

has been a huge success! Thank you Mr Williams for all your hard work in coordinating 

such a fantastic week for all our pupils and families.  

 

Our Y5/6 netballs were in action on Monday playing a friendly against Langham 

School, we lost 4-10 but played some great netball at times. We will play Langham 

again in a March fixture, well done to all involved.   

 

Fourteen KS2 swimmers rounded off the week by competing 

at the North Norfolk School Sports Partnership Swimming 

Gala held at The Reef, Sheringham.  What a fantastic morning 

we had, it was wonderful to see our pupils swim with 

dedication, enthusiasm and determination.  We came 4th out 

of 7 schools, with 3 swimmers receiving certificates for placed 

finishes - Henry (Y5) 1st 25m Backstroke, Quinn (Y4) 1st 25m 

Breaststroke & 2nd 25m Freestyle and Dayna (Y4) 2nd 25m Breaststroke. Well done to all those that 

competed, as always you were superb ambassadors for the school.  

 

Uniform 
Please can we remind you about the correct uniform for school uniform days, PE days and woodland days. We seem 

to be seeing children in ‘football’ shirts which are fine for lunchtime or after-school clubs, but not appropriate as a 

school sports uniform. PE house coloured T-shirts are available from the school office, as is our school uniform 

jumpers and cardigans. We do have a large amount of second-hand good condition uniform, so please do ask if we 

can help in any way to support you in this matter. Many thanks for your support in this matter.  

 

Reception Photo – 7th February 
A photographer from the Lynn News will be coming into school on the 7th Feb to photograph our Reception year 

children - we will let you know when it will be published in the paper.  

 

FOBS 
The FOBS AGM will be held on Thursday 7th March at 6.30pm in school. This meeting is open to everybody. Please 

come along to hear about what the committee has achieved over the last year and the role you could play in the 

future. We would love to have more parents involved, and it would be great to see some new faces join the team. 



  

 

Good Work Awards/Values Awards 

Dates 

Monday 5th February - Cluster Y4-6 Girls Football Festival @ APHS   

Friday 16th February – Last day of term 

Monday 26th February – Term starts 

Thursday 7th March – FOBS AGM 

Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th March - Parents Evening 

Wednesday 27th March – Be Inspired visit by Paige Reid, England Netballer 

Wednesday 27th March – Last day of term  

Monday 15th April – Summer Term starts 

Friday 24th May – Last day of term 

Monday 3rd June – Term starts 

Wednesday 19th June – Sports Day 9.00am – 13.00pm 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th June – Holkham Woodland Week 

Wednesday 3rd July – Friday 5th July – Whole School Transition (internal and APHS) 

Friday 19th July – Finish for the Summer Holidays 

 

 

SEALS: Ella (because you have shown a good 
understanding of identifying 1 less) 
TURTLES: Hatch (because you have been trying hard 
with your writing) 
DOLPHINS: Evie (because of your superb improvement 
and effort in English) 
KITTIWAKES: Pippin & Bo SB (because of your amazing 
rocket team support) 

William (because you’re showing a more respectful 
attitude to completing your weekly challenges)  
Jett (because you are always polite and respectful) 
 
Jenny-Wren (because you are always showing fantastic 
and respectful behaviour for learning) 
Lily (because you have been showing a huge amount of 
encouragement and support of your friends) 
 

  


